
WELCOME 
 

 

 

The Tab –  September 28 2025 

Welcome to The Tab! A place where we want you to feel like 

family! We are a congregation made up of people from 

many backgrounds, seeking to gather for worship,              

discipleship, equipping, and fellowship! In all things, it is our 

desire to bring God the glory as we seek to be more like 

Christ. We'd love for you to join us in that journey. 

Building a Community in Christlikeness 

What can stop the Lord? 

1 Samuel 14:1-23 

____________________________________

____________________________________

____________________________________

We are so 

Safeguarding Training– Will be held on Sunday, October 5, after service. Dorothy 

will be putting on a luncheon for us in the Blue Room. Training will start after lunch, 

approximately at 12:30PM and last about 1.5 hours. If you are working with 

children, teens, seniors, if you’re a coordinator, if you’re on staff, or if you’re an 

elder or an OMT member, please plan to be in attendance. 

Things to think about: 

• Jonathan says, “Perhaps the Lord will act in our behalf.” What does this 

tell us about taking action even when we are not 100% sure of the 

outcome? How do we balance faith and discernment? 

• Jonathan seeks a sign from God through the Philistines’ response. How 

should we view the practice of asking for signs today? When might it 

be appropriate and inappropriate? 

• What does this passage teach us about God’s role in spiritual or life 

“battles”? How much is ours to do, and how much is God’s? 

• What are Bible verses you go to when you feel hopeless? 

• What are practical ways we can live out: Faith focuses on God and not 

the circumstances? 
You are welcome to join us for coffee and fellowship in the foyer 

before and after the service! 

CONTACT US 

Sunday Morning Service every Sunday at 10:30 AM                    

Lead Pastor - Jerred Andreas - pastorjerred@prairietab.com        

Associate Pastor - Rick Crockford - pastorrick@prairietab.com     

Office Phone: 403-443-5858                                                             

Website: www.prairietab.com                                                            

Office Email: office@prairietab.com                                                  

Office Hours: Tuesday-Friday 9:00 AM - 12:00 PM & 1:00PM - 4:00PM 

311-11 Ave NE, Box 2762, Three Hills, AB, T0M 2A0 

Church Family Fall Hike- Saturday, October 4– 1982 Canadian Mount Everest 

Expedition Interpretive, Kananaskis. 1.9KM, 110 Elev. gain. We welcome friends and 

family, come enjoy God’s marvelous creation! Feel free to invite anyone you’d like 

to share this experience with. We will meet at 7:45AM in the church parking lot. 

Sign up at the info table in the foyer. 

Young Adults Potluck Bible Study– Pastor Jerred and his wife, Morgan are starting a 

monthly Potluck Bible Study for young adults ages 18-35. The first event is tomorrow 

night, September 29 at 5:30PM in the Blue Room. Child care is provided for parents 

with young kids. For potluck, couples please bring a main dish, individuals please 

bring a salad or dessert, college students please bring a bag of buns or a big bag 

of chips. Bring your Bible too! Please use blue room door on West side of the 

building. 



Weekly Events 
 

SUNDAY 

Sunday School Classes and 
Coffee Fellowship– 9:30AM 

Nursery to Grade 6- CE Wing 
*Children will need to sign in/out 
by an adult. 

Jr. Youth (Grades 7-9)- Back 
Stage Room. 

Sr. Youth (Grades 10-12)- Youth 
Room. 

Adult Sunday School– Sanctuary 

Young Moms/Future Moms– Blue 
Room. 

Leadership Class– Kitchen Room 

Coffee Fellowship– Fireside 
Room 
 

Sunday Service - Tab Sanctuary 
- 10:30AM 

Kidz Worship– CE Wing– During 
the sermon. Sign in before the 
service. 

Supervised Nursery– 10:25AM 
Parent room also available. 

TUESDAY 

Prayer Meeting– Zoom or in 
person at the Tab Fireside– 
7:00PM 

Want to join a Life Group?  Contact the 

office to learn more.  

Order of Service 

Call to Worship 

Welcome & Announcements 

Food Bank Feature 

Worship in Songs, Scripture, Pray-
er 

Prayer Send Off for Colyns Family 

Pray for Kids & Congregational 
Prayer 

Message– Pastor Jerred Andreas 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

Missionary of the Week 

Joseph and Larissa Colyn, Ethnos Canada 
 

Joseph and Larrisa  serve in Papua New Guinea. As 

an 18-year-old Joseph spent time hiking in Irian 

Jaya. He also spent 3 months living with a 

missionary family in a village in Papua New 

Guinea. Joseph was challenged by this to be 

involved in tribal missions. Larissa grew up in 

Papua New Guinea as a missionary kid. Presently Joseph is the Asia Regional Security 

Coordinator, and Larissa is the Candidate Coach. Pray for them as they go to visit 

Larissa’s mom, wrapping up their home assignment., 6:30PM.  Child care is 

Upcoming Events 

 

September 29– Celebration of 
Life for Shay Dusky, The Tab 
Sanctuary, 1:00PM  

 

September 29– Potluck Bible 
Study for Young Adults ages 18-
35, Blue Room at 5:30PM. Hosted 
by Pastor Jerred and  his wife 
Morgan. 
 

October 4– Church Family Fall 
Hike, Meet at 7:45AM in the 
church parking lot. More info 
and sign up at the info table. 
 

October 5– After service, 
Safeguarding Training, The Tab   
Sanctuary. Lunch is served at the 
Blue Room before training starts. 

Ways to Give 
- Offering boxes are located on 
the east and west sides of the 
Sanctuary. 
- Gifts by e-transfer may be sent to  
donations@prairietab.com 
- Give online at 
www.prairietab.com New Here? We are so 

glad you are here! 
Help us get to 

know you: 

Interested in Baptism, Child 
Dedications or becoming a 
member of the Tab? Please 
contact the church office for 
more info.  

General Fund to the end of August 

Year-end adjustments reduced our General Fund balance by $5,525 due to pur-

chases of that amount that went into capital assets.  Income was low in August, 

being almost $8,500 under budget.  Expenses were also under budget, but by a 

lesser amount.  Our deficit of $3,756.46 reduces the General Fund balance to just 

over $80,000.  Our grade remains an A, but we are now $10,000 below an A+. 

The large percentage drop in income from last year is because we received a 

special $30,000 gift in 2024, which made last year’s results exceptionally strong.  

Expenses will climb significantly in September as we begin a new ministry year and 

pay our annual property and liability insurance premium.  Thank you for worship-

ping God through your gifts to support His work at PTC.   

Keith Boody, Treasurer      

August 2025 Financial Report Change

  Monthly From Last

Actual Budget Difference Year

Gen. Fund Income 22,022.16    30,479       (8,457) -65.88%

Gen. Fund Expenses 25,778.62    31,158       (5,379) 1.83%

Surplus (Deficit) (3,756.46) (678)

Year-to-Date: July - August Change

2 Months' From Last

Actual Budget Difference Year

Gen. Fund Income 45,205.05    60,958       (15,753) -51.13%

Gen. Fund Expenses 52,093.77    62,315       (10,221) 4.41%

Surplus (Deficit) (6,888.72) (1,357)

General Fund Balance

July 1 Balance 87,177 (after year-end adjustments)

Year-to-Date Surplus (Deficit) (6,889)

August 31 General Fund Balance: 80,288 Grade: A


